From: Tod Robberson <TRobberson@post-dispatch.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 1:54:33 PM
To: Benjamin Singer <Singerb@stltreasurer.org>

Subject: Invoices

o . . . #
Hi Benjamin. In the interests of transparency, would you please send me copies of the monthly invoices sent to the
office of the parking supervisor by Conduent Transportation from March 2020 until the day its parking service contract

expired, and by Hudson and Associates LLC from the day its contract became effective until and including this month?

Many thanks,
Tod Robberson

Tod Robberson
Editorial Page Editor
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